
 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             
  

 

 

 

  

    

  

 

  

  

   

     

      

 

        

  

                                                                                    

 

     

   

 

  CLASS COMMENDATIONS 
WELL DONE TO ALL THOSE CHILDREN WHO  

RECEIVED A CLASS COMMENDATION THIS WEEK 

 

 Best Class Attendance Winners 

Week ending 20/01/2017     

       

KS1 – Class 5 & 7 

KS2 – Class 20 

We hope you like your delicious 

cookies. Keep it up! 

 

*** 

Whole School Class Attendance 

Week ending 20/01/2017  

 

Please be advised that the national 

average for school attendance is 

96.0% 

Red Zone = below 90% 

Amber Zone = below 95% 

Green Zone = above 95% 

 

 Class 1 – 97.3%    

 Class 2 – 89.3%         

 Class 3 – 97.0%       

    Class 4 – 95.5%    

  Class 5 – 99.0%    

   Class 6 – 96.3%    

     Class 7 – 99.0%    

 Class 8 – 96.3%     

 Class 9 – 97.3%      

 Class 10 – 95.3%   

 Class 11 – 95.2%       

 Class 12 – 96.0%    

  Class 13 – 97.2%    

  Class 14 – 96.0%     

 Class 15 – 94.8%    

  Class 16 – 98.0%    

  Class 17 – 98.7%    

  Class 18 – 97.7%     

      Class 19 – 97.1%     

       Class 20 – 98.9%   

   Class 21 – 97.5%   

      

Whole school attendance:  96.6% 

  

  

Class 1: Demi L.   

Class 2: Harry B.    

Class 3: Aysen S.       

Class 4: Mariyah C-D.                        

Class 5: Jesse T, Mantas B, & Max P.                 

Class 6: Abdullah M. & Ruby C.                             
Class 7: Melody H. & Riva M.      

Class 8: Logan A.  & Teddy J.  

Class 9: Sydney D. & Jovanny P.      

Class 10: Eleanor Mc. & Oscar S.    

Class 11: Romandas A. & Tia W.             

 

Class 12: Tanya B.           

Class 13: Shaun M. & Minahil N.                              

Class 14: Nishta O.        

Class 15: Zhané R.                  

Class 16: Zaynah A.        

Class 17: Denisa B.                     

Class 18: Rawnaq A-T. &  Ellie G.            

Class 19: Lara P.     

Class 20: Caitlin S, Crystal P, &        

               Rosie T. 

Class 21: The Whole Class!  

 

rowlands Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 27th January 2017   

Special Menu 

 

  

2L Plastic Bottles 

Mrs Gibson has kindly asked 

that you send in any clean 2L 

plastic bottles for her 

attention so she can use them 

in the Biodome.  Thank You. 

 

Mill Rythe Final Payment 

The final payment for the Year 6 

trip to Mill Rythe is due by the 31st 

January 2017 at the latest. Please 

ensure that payment is sent into 

school in a sealed envelope via your 

child’s book bag along with your 

payment card. 

 

  

  

 

  

  

House Team Winners 

The Butterworth house are this week’s team 

winners.   They will receive extra playtime 

and a trophy is being displayed in the school 

reception.  Well Done !.  

 

Children’s Lateness 

We have noticed increasing numbers of late arrivals since the Autumn 

Term.  This causes disruption to your child’s education and to children 

already settled and learning in class.  Doors open at 8.40am and close 

at 8.50am.  Any children arriving after this time will registered as 

late.  Children who are consistently late for school will be passed onto 

the Educational Welfare Officer.  

 



 

 

    

     
 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

          

Do you want to make new friends? 

Do you want to be involved? 

Do you want to be part of a team? 

Do you want your children to benefit from fun activies? 

Do you wish to feel a sense of achievement? 

Do you have some spare time? 
 

If you have answered YES to any of the above then you should become a member of the Crowlands 

PTA Committee. 

 

Mrs T Wood, Treasurer of the PTA for the past 10 years has sadly stood down and this post  needs 

to be filled immediately.  

 

The PTA Chair has also advised that she will be standing down in July.  This position will also need to 

be filled. 

 

If you,  or a group of friends, are interested in becoming part of the PTA and would be interested 

in taking on the role of Treasurer or Chair then please let Mrs McClenaghan or Mrs Rowley know as 

soon as possible.  Without these positions filled the PTA cannot continue. 

 

The PTA hold many activities throughout the year that your children benefit from and love to be 

part of. 

Some of the events organised by the PTA are:   

 

School Discos 

School Fetes  

Reduced priced Adventure Island Tickets 

Year 6 leavers items 

Reception T-Towels 

Contribution towards Christmas Pantomimes 

Santa’s Grotto 

Competitions 

Tuck Shop 

Orchestra evening refreshments 

 

Without YOUR support we cannot have a committee and sadly the PTA may 

need to cease. 
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January 2017  

Monday 30th Girls football match against Clockhouse Primary.    

  

February 2017  

Wednesday 1st Year 4 visit to Hainault Forest.    

Friday 3rd Receptions parents workshops.  9.15am – 9.45am 

Monday 6th Reception parents workshop. 9.15am – 9.45am 

Monday 6th Football match @ Rise Park.    

Wednesday 8th Girls Football Tournament at Playfootball.   

Friday 10th Whole school Spanish Fiesta Day.  Details to follow.    

Monday 20th Reception 100 years celebration day.    

Friday 24th Reception parents workshop. 9.15am – 9.45am 

Monday 27th Afternoon nursery Stay & Play session 

Tuesday 28th Morning nursery Stay & Play session.    

  

March 2017  

Wednesday 1st Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Thursday 2nd World Book Day – Dress up as your favourite book character 

Thursday 2nd  Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Thursday 2nd Class 16 swimming lessons start.  Details to follow 

Monday 6th Afternoon nursery Play & Stay session 

Monday 6th Year 6 watching Bugsy Malone at St Edwards Senior School. PM. 

Tuesday 7th Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Wednesday 8th Morning nursery Stay & Play Session 

Thursday 9th Book Fair Arrives at school 

Thursday 9th Morning nursery Stay & Play Session 

Friday 10th Reception parents workshop 9.15am – 9.45am 

Friday 10th Afternoon nursery Stay & Play session 

Monday 13th Afternoon nursery Stay & Play session 

Tuesday 14th Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Wednesday 15th Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Wednesday 15th Nurse drop in session 8.30am 

Thursday 16th Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Friday 17th Afternoon nursery Stay & Play session 

Monday 20th – Friday 24th Shakespeare Week 

Monday 20th Afternoon nursery Stay & Play session 

Tuesday 21st Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Wednesday 22nd Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Thursday 23rd Morning nursery Stay & Play session 

Friday 24th Reception parents workshop 9.15am – 9.45am 

Friday 24th Afternoon nursery Stay & Play session 

   

April 2017  

Monday 3rd – Monday 17th    School Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 18th  Inset Day 

Wednesday 19th All children return to school 

 


